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appropriate committee is the Committee on Legislation, Rules and Policies, which is 
required to consider "proposed changes in ... the Board's policy manual...affecting 
education generally." (Board Rule 2.08(1).) The Colillilittee is then required to 
"consider□ the proposed policy [and then] submit its recommendations to the Board for 
approval." (Board Governance Policy 2.ll(l)(c).) 

MTEA' s music educators have engaged with Administration to include their input in 
developing this policy and procedure. As we enter the 2019-20 school year, however, 
we feel that it is necessary for the Board to take up this important proposal now. 
Because we are submitting it more than 48 hours before the Board's August meeting, it 
should be referred out, acted on by Colillilittee, and returned to the Board for final 
approval at its September meeting if the Boai·d and Colillilittee act as they should. 

MTEA and its music educators are eager to work with the Board, answe1· any questions 
it may have, and jointly perfect and implement this and related measures to better serve 
our students and community. 

Sincerely, 

PINES BACH LLP 

AaronG. Dumas 

Enclosure 

CC: 

Jacqueline M. Mann 
Ben Ward 










